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! Mr. Ronald C. Callen
Michigan Public Service Commission^

j 6545 Mercantile,Way
|P.ON'9e)H30221

Lansing, Michigan 48909-7721
4

Dear Mr. Callen:
;

Thank you for your letter of March 3, 1994, complimenting NRC's Ii

Shelly Schwartz on his personal conduct, his performance as a l

member of the office of State Program's staff, and his support of .1

open communications between State regulators and the NRC. It is !<

always a pleasure to know that members of the NRC staff havei

performed particularly well, and I appreciate your taking the
time to inform me of your high regard for Shelly's efforts to

i improve communications between the NRC and state representatives.
- Since Shelly has officially retired, I am taking the liberty of
! forwarding your letter to his home address so that he can better

appreciate the extent to which those outside the NRC valued his
commitment to public service.-

1

Although Shelly will be difficult to replace, . I want to assure i
you that my Commission colleagues and I as well as the NRC staff
will continue to foster cooperation with state regulatory
organizations in our common efforts to protect the public health
and safety. )

4 '

Sincerely,
'

!

*

Ivan Selin

,

9405190237'940415PDR CONNS NRCC
CORRESPONDENCE PDR

- . .. - - . . - . - . - -.- - -. . . . -.-. -.-- - . - .- - -


